
Dear Parents, 
  
It was so nice to see some of you this morning. The collection of packs went off well. 
Due to some feedback from the teachers and from you, the collection times will 
change next Monday to 7.45am-9.00am. 
  
Some children are concerned they don’t have everything in time. But now the staff 
are moving to recordings, this means if the children are not online or have missed 
something, they can go back and play the recording again and then complete tasks 
that have been sent. 
  
Please make sure that all the learning packs are returned when you come in to swap 
it for the new one. This is very important particularly as we need to swap the home 
readers. 
  
What an experience for us all. Thank you all for your good humour and 
understanding. 
  
 
Pak Peter  
 

 


